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Please, PLEASE stop the expansion of the landfill. Other counties need to step up and be

responsible for their own garbage - somewhere where it won't be directly polluting our water,
which is a precious resource! Benton County has more than enough space in our own landfill
to last for a long time - we need to stop accepting and mismanaging everyone else's trash too.

We live in Adair and I'm seriously concerned for the air and water pollution impacting my
children's long term health. Our children deserve to have clean water and air. It is
unfathomable that the landfill is allowed to operate with no enforcement to ensure safe levels
of environmental impact, and permitting Republic Services to expand it, while it is actively
being mismanaged, just because other countries don't want to take responsibility for their own
trash, is even more unfathomable.

Allowing a landfill explanation would be utter negligence by anyone who has the power and
responsibility to make Adair a safe and desirable place to live.

Caryn Schwindt
399 NW Calloway Drive
Corvallis, OR 97330
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